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ADMINISTRATION OF THE 2017 PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

To:  OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public School District Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. Relative to DepEd Memorandum No.34, s.2018 entitled Registration for the 2017
Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) National Administration, the Bureau of Education
Assessment (BEA) with the assistance of the Schools Division Office (SDO) personnel, will
administer the test on June 2, 2018 (Saturday), 7:30 A.M. at Angeles Elementary School (AES).

2. In line with this, an orientation on the PEPT guidelines among the room examiners and
other testing personnel will be on June 1, 2018 (Friday), from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the SGOD
Office, DepEd Angeles City.
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3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is highly enjoined.
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